
 

 

8 September 2023  
Primary – Reception  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
We have loved welcoming your children into Reception over the past week and everyone is 
settling in beautifully.   
  
As mentioned before the summer, we will be having our sorting ceremony for the children 
this month and we would love to invite you to attend. The sorting ceremony is to allocate all 
children into Penguin teams for points and competitions throughout the year.   
 

The ceremony will take place on Friday 22 September at 1.45pm. We will then have a stay 
and play session back in the classroom so you can see what your children get up to, whilst 
at school.   
 

In order to accommodate space for all families, we ask that only one adult per child attends 
and that younger siblings do not attend the ceremony and the stay and play.   
  
We would be grateful if you could complete this form to indicate your attendance.  
  
Many thanks for your support and we look forward to seeing you then.   
  
Yours faithfully  
Reception Team  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/bDK72zqvDq

